10/12/2018

To whom it may comcarn I am writing about the closure of the Talisman Pub in Underhill Lane At Fayears of age & have been using the pub For many years, it is a place I Real safe the only pub as a temple I can go or my own and know everyone. It is a community put where the He young look offer He elderly and the elderly look after the young wa all work bogether there is no fighting, no stabbings

Licensing department Civic centre Wolverhampton.



7th December 2018

Dear Sirs,

I am writing in reference to the closing of my local pub The Talisman, where I have frequented over the last 40 years, and attended many do's with friends and family, weddings engagements, parties and of course funerals of locals to the area.

I usually go most nights to meet up with friends and locals. Having know the tenant Mr Peter Thacker for the last 20 years and more, I know that he has tried his utmost to keep out the rif raf.

We are aware that over the last few years this pub, like many others has had it's problems, and been frequented by troublesome undesirables, and it is therefore very disappointing that the last spate of problems, through no fault of the Tenant, or his staff, who do an excellent job, has been closed.

This pub has been a local hub and meeting place for the community, which mostly are of my age who have no intentions of causing problems, we just like to meet our friends and neighbours.

This closure comes at a time where most of us will instead of celebrating Xmas together will now have to stay in alone, as the only other pub we can reach by walking is The Berrybrook, but this pub is predominately an eating house, and there are no social clubs in our area.

I would like to also say that The Talisman has in recent years been refurbished to a good standard, the car park has been resurfaced, and looking as though it had a decent future. Was all that money spent unnecessarily? Surely not.

I ask along with many others that this situation be re assessed, and give it one more chance to prove that it is a needed community convenience.

I look forward to your comments.



RECEIVED

1 1 DEC 2018

LICENSING

TO Whom It May Concorn, have been using the Taylisman Public Italish for the Past 23 years, It is a big part of our lives and Continues to be so. I The Tailisman is a very well established public and is run by an but standing man peter Thacker and his fautable Ibar Staff. Deter 15 a big port of our Community and the 15 likes by all that visit the Joub. Our Community is not the Same without our local Dub, and it Saddens us to ee it all in darkuess. The Talisman Dub holds so many momenes oner the Dust Years, it is a happy Dace to visit, and I hope ackeen it will stay open to Guttune to wake more morrones Deter and his Staff have held many Charity events over the years, annual tellowers Darties for the children of the Community and Surveinding areas. fother chustakes visits each their inthe ants for the children, who thoroughly enjay thomseives, and king may this Cutindl. Vours Sincerelu.

RECEIVED

14 DEC 2018

LICENSING